Join the
Hollis Conservation Commission for the
Annual Spring Roadside Clean-up on
Saturday, April 26, 2014
from 8:30 am to 1:30 pm at the
Hollis-Brookline Coop High School,

Front Parking Lot.

Bags and road assignments will be available at the Parking Lot. Please bring your
own gloves and anything else you may need for the event.

Can’t make it on the day, but still want to participate? Let us know and we’ll
make the bags available to you so that you can work on your road/area of choice
on another day.

Questions or need bags? Please call Thom Davies, Event Coordinator, at (603)
494-9640 or Tom Dufresne, HCC Chair, at (603) 465-2361 or drop an email to
assessing@hollisnh.org before the day of the event.

Many thanks in advance for all your help in keeping Hollis roads clean!

The Hollis Conservation Commission

You are being sent this email as you signed up to be notified of upcoming Hollis Conservation Commission events. If you no
longer wish to receive these email notices, please email assessing@hollisnh.org and request to be removed from the list. Thank
you.
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